
 
 
 
16 October 2017 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 

VIA EMAIL 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Re: EB-2016-0351 – Natural Resource Gas Limited (NRG) 
 Variance of Decision and Order from 3 August 2017  

 
 
VECC is in receipt of the Applicant’s request of 28 September 2017, as well as the Board’s 
procedural order indicating its intent to vary the Decision and Order in the above-referenced 
matter. VECC has no concerns with respect to this proposal, and will not be seeking further 
costs in this proceeding.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Cynthia Khoo 
Counsel to VECC 
 
 
CC Brian Lippold (brian@nrgas.on.ca) 

Patrick G. Welsh (pwelsh@osler.com) 
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